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Black History Month

"Black History Month is an annual celebration of achievements by African Americans and a
time for recognizing their central role in U.S. history." To learn more about this important
celebration click HERE. At the school level, we will be using our SEL time and other
opportunities to uplift and celebrate diversity and inclusion.

Important Dates:

Feb 8 Counselors Corner 7:00- 8:00 p.m. Google Meeting Link: meet.google.com/htn-bqiu-ojo
Feb 9 Counselor Open O�ce Hours 1:00 - 1:30 p.m. Google Meet Link: meet.google.com/htn-
bqiu-ojo

https://www.history.com/topics/black-history/black-history-month
http://meet.google.com/htn-bqiu-ojo
http://meet.google.com/htn-bqiu-ojo


Feb 10 In-Person Commitment DUE 
Feb 10 Counselor Open O�ce Hours 1:00 - 1:30 p.m. Google Meet Link: meet.google.com/htn-
bqiu-ojo
Feb 10 9:00 - 11:00 am - MAP Testing (ELA) for grades 1-5
Feb. 10 3-Hour Early Dismissal - Parent Teacher Conferences 
Feb. 11 3-Hour Early Dismissal - Parent Teacher Conferences
Feb 12 School Closed for Students - Professional Work Day
Feb 15 Schools and O�ces Closed - Presidents’ Day 
Feb 16 7:00 - 8:00 pm - Middle School Counselor's Corner (Information below)
Feb 18 7:00 - 8:00 pm - Community Conversation with Administration

Mar 1 Students identi�ed for the 5-days-per-week program return option
Mar 15 Students in Pre-K, Kindergarten, and grades 1-2 return option
Mar 29 Students in grades 3, 4, 5, 6, 9, 12, and students attending programs at the ARL return
option

Apr 12 Students in grades 7, 8, 10 and 11 return option

Schedule changes this week for Spring Conferences

We look forward to seeing you for conferences on Wednesday and Thursday this week! Early
dismissal schedules for February 10th and 11th will follow the same schedule as previous
early dismissal days. The master schedule for early dismissal is available at
https://www.hcpss.org/2020-2021/elementary/#schedule-early-dismissal. On Friday, school is
closed.

Dear HSES Families,

As we approach the start date for our hybrid-learning model, we know there are a mixture of
feelings and emotions. There are also many questions that families have for the hybrid model.
As shared in previous alerts, HCPSS has developed a FAQ/help page to their website that has
an abundance of information. Website help page: https://help.hcpss.org/ However, to assist
our families, we have highlighted below some of the most common questions that have come
to us as administrators. If you do not see your question, please use the link to the website
help page or feel free to reach out to the front o�ce or administration to assist you. As soon
as any additional information becomes available, we will share it with you. 

We are very excited to have some of our students back into the building, and we are working
hard to ensure that all guidelines are being followed and all safety precautions are in place.
The students are the heart and soul of our work, and we look forward to the building coming
alive with the joy that they bring. Thank you for giving us your very best every day!

Sincerely,
HSES Administration

http://meet.google.com/htn-bqiu-ojo
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/s6YiYW3wn4LvQWDmC6rh6w~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRiAnB5P0REaHR0cHM6Ly93d3cuaGNwc3Mub3JnLzIwMjAtMjAyMS9lbGVtZW50YXJ5LyNzY2hlZHVsZS1lYXJseS1kaXNtaXNzYWxXB3NjaG9vbG1CCmAa-TwhYMhkWbhSFmF3YWRzd29ydGg3MUBnbWFpbC5jb21YBAAAAAE~
https://help.hcpss.org/




What will a sample day look like? (Click HERE)

https://help.hcpss.org/in-person-students/sample-day


4th & 5th Pop Art 4th & 5th
Sketches

Hollifield Art
Work!!!!
Please enjoy the beautiful
artwork from our very own
Holli�eld Huskies!

Snow Portraits Owl Feather
Patterns

2nd & 3rd Owl
Paintings

Husky Highlight! Don't forget to send us a picture!!!!!

Would your child enjoy seeing themselves in the morning announcement? Do you want to
celebrate their hard work?! 

Send in a picture to be shown during the weekly morning announcements. Just click on this
form to upload a photo!
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